KA MAY NEWSLETTER 2018 @ PINEY BRANCH

WELCOME BACK!

On behalf of Kids Adventures we would like to welcome back Ms. Trisha Furtado to Piney Branch! Ms. Trisha has been studying abroad in Spain for the past 7 months and sad as we we're to see her go we all wanted her to enjoy that unique opportunity. Trisha will be with us on Monday – Friday in the afternoons.

KA MAY CLOBS

5th GRADE SENIOR CLUB all 5th graders will come together as a group to complete a project to recap all the years & memories spent together.



JUMP ROPE CLUB -

Come and learn fun ways to jump rope using tricks and routines. The best part is you can bring your best friend. See you there!







Happy Mother's Day !

CONTATCTING KIDS ADVENTURES

@ PINEY BRANCH

PHONE NUMBER: 240-605-8550

THIS NUMBER IS ACTIVE FROM 7AM UNTILL 6:30PM. HOWEVER, YOU CAN LEAVE MESSAGES ON THE VOICEMAIL AT ANY TIME TEXT MESSAGES ARE ALSO ACCEPTABLE THROUGH THIS NUMBER

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PINEYBRANCH@KIDSADVENTURES.COM

ALL EMAILS ARE DELIVERED DIRECTLY TO THE DIRECTORS CELL PHONE SO FEEL FREE TO SEND AN EMAIL WITH ANY QUESTION, COMMENTS OR CONCERNS AT ANY TIME!

WEATHER RELATED / EMERGENCY MESSAGES

In the event of a school closing or other Emergency at the center a message Regarding our status will be left on the Voicemail system.

E-MAIL ALERTS WILL BE SENT TO ALL FAMILIES ON THE EMAIL LIST, AND A NOTICE WILL BE POSTED ON THE KIDS ADVENTURES WEBSITE.

CALL (240) 605-8550
CHECK YOUR EMAIL OR GO TO
WWW.KIDSADVENTURES.COM

AS A GENERAL RULE, IF MCPS ADMIN OFFICES ARE OPEN, KA WILL BE OPEN.



From The Director,

KIDS ADVENTORES © PINEY BRANCH MAY 2018 NEWS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!

WELCOME TO THE 2017-2018

EDITION OF KA@PINEY

BRANCH! I AM SO EXCITED TO

HIT THE GROUND RUNNING

WITH EACH AND EVERY

PARENT/GARDIAN AND CHILD!! I

WANNA SAY THANK YOU ALL

FOR HANDING IN PERMISSION

SLIPS IN A TIMELY MANNER. IF

90U EVER HAVE ANG

QUESTIONS COMMENTS OR

HESITATE TO CONTACT ME. THANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR

CONTINUED SUPPORT!

- KA will be closed Monday May 28th, 2018 for Memorial Day!
- 5th Grade Senior Night Friday May 11th, 2018. 6:30pm-10pm.
- Mandatory homework/quiet time is Monday–
 Thursday from 4:50pm-5:30pm.
- Safety is our priority, For
 This reason we require
 Parents/guardians to sign
 Out their children

 EVERYDAY.
- SWIMMING IS EVERY THURSDAY FROM 4PM-5PM. I encourage you to bring your child's swim gear a day early to ensure they don't forget it and cannot swim.

Meet the Kids Adventures @ Piney Branch Staff

Ryan G. - Site Director

Brittany K. - Asst. Director

Trisha F. – Teacher Afternoons

Joshua G. – Mornings & Afternoons

Ingrid C. – Mornings & Afternoons

Antwan E. – Afternoons



On Friday May 11th. 2018 we will be hosting our annual fifth grade senior night out. We will begin with virtual reality game machine that will be set up for all 5th graders from 6:30pm-8:00pm. Dinner is also provided, with a vegetarian option. The 5th graders will leave Piney Branch at 8:00pm for go-carting. We will be returning at 10:00pm. We hope to see all of you there!









HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!

Sofia S. 05-01-09 Shilen P. 05-01-07

Ezra Z. 05-01-08 - Elena K. 05-06-08

Max M. -5-12-09 Soren M. 05-13-08

Finn M. 05-13-08 - Kai H. 05-19-07

Tate F 05-22-09 Devon H. 05-26-08

Lina B. 05-30-09 Tai B. 05-30-09

Marcus R. 05-31-09